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NAME & TITLE Michelle Pourciau, Dlrecth CITY of

AGENCY NAME & | Department of Transportation (DOT)

ADDRESS 417 E Fayette Street, Room 527 1G9 2

SUBJECT City Council Bill 18-0209 MEMO
TO: Mayor Catherine E. Pugh DATE: April 23, 2018

TO: Respective City Council Land Use and Transportation Committee
FROM: Department of Transportation

POSITION: Defer to Planning Commission

RE: City Council Bill 18-0209 - Zoning Code — Modifications

INTRODUCTION - For the purpose of making needed improvements to certain provisions
that, during the course of actively implementing the new Zoning Code, were discovered to be
functionally impractical or otherwise in need of modification to abate previously unanticipated
consequences; correcting various errors, omissions, and inconsistencies; correcting, clarifying,
and conforming various references and terminology; and generally re]ating to the zoning and
development laws of the City of Baltimore.

PURPOSE/PLANS — The proposed legislation, as written, is too broad for the Department of
Transportation to determine any immediate impact to the agency. Thus, we defer to the Planning
Commission for their expertise in the area,

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION -
The Department of Transportation defers to the Planning Commission for City Council Bill
18-0209.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Katelyn McCauley at
Katelyn.McCauley@baltimorecity.gov, (443) 677-9391.

Smcerely,
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